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DIVISION OF CAPIZ
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DIVISION ADVISORY No. \ ,S. 2022
April 11, 2022

To: DISTRICT SUPERVISOR OF PILAR DISTRICT

Please advise Reden Aguadera of Olalo Primary School , District of Pilar to report to the
Schools Division Office to help finalize the SDO LR logo on April 22, 2022 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM.

Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

SALVADORO. OCHAVO/ Jr, EdD., CE
ools Division Superintendent




